
Dear Health Committee,
I am neutral on the main objective of this bill.  However I am opposed to the requirement that health care interpreters be required to 
receive every single vaccination recommended by the CDC.  Every vaccine is different, every human being’s body and beliefs are 
unique and medical or philosophical exemptions should be made available.  If it ain’t broke don’t fix it - there is no evidence of 
interpreters spreading diseases.  Thank you.


